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20th April 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

I am delighted that you have chosen our school for your child to attend in September 2020. We hope for nothing 
more than your child’s time with us to be successful and happy and look forward to working together with you 
to make this happen.

We understand that starting school can feel like a big step, for parents as well as children. We also understand 
that at this time of national uncertainty, it may be even more worrying.

At Spixworth Infant School we are following all government guidelines and are therefore currently closed to the 
vast majority of children.  We will continue to follow government guidance, so as yet we cannot say when we 
are likely to reopen.  The most important thing to us is that all our children and families are safe.

Our normal transition period may be different this year and we may have to look at different ways to help your 
children settle into school.  Please be assured that we are already thinking about and planning carefully how we 
can best meet your child’s needs.  Although I cannot provide you with dates or details at this point, we will still 
make sure that your children get opportunities to get to know us and feel confident and safe in their new 
environments and with their new teachers.  We will still make sure that the teachers get to know you and your 
children well too.

I will contact you again in the coming weeks, as soon as we are able to offer more information.  In the 
meantime, if you have specific questions or concerns, please email them to: office@spixworth.norfolk.sch.uk
You can also have a look at our website (see above) and join us on Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/SpixworthInfantSchool/ or Twitter: @spixworthinfant

These are unprecedented times, but our desire to provide your child with the best infant school experience 
possible is unchanged.  We will do all we can to support you and your child and hope that this is the beginning 
of a very successful relationship.  We welcome you to our Spixworth family and look forward to supporting 
your child’s care and education over the months and years to come.

Yours sincerely

Ms Heidi Jordan
Headteacher
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